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My PhD Research is focused on understanding young
people’s perspectives on cyberbullying with a view to
informing the development of prevention and
intervention strategies. The travel bursary afforded me
the opportunity to give two oral presentations on my
research at the World Anti-Bullying Forum, a highly
relevant international conference. My presentations were
entitled “Young people’s perceptions of the nature of
cyberbullying: A meta-ethnography” and
“Communication is the Root Issue”: Informing the
Development of Cyberbullying Interventions”. It was a
very useful exercise to present and answer questions
from conference attendees in advance of my upcoming
Viva. Over the course of the conference | networked with
world-renowned researchers in the field of bullying. It was
inspiring to learn about the shape of current and future
cyberbullying research as | begin to look for opportunities
to work in this key area of public health research.

Many thanks.



